
Community invited to view plans for
geothermal energy research opportunity
in Clyde Gateway

Two of the UK’s leading scientific agencies have issued an open invitation to
come to the Legacy Hub in Dalmarnock on Tuesday 5 September, when plans will
be unveiled for an exciting new research development proposed for the Clyde
Gateway area in the east end of Glasgow or neighbouring Rutherglen in South
Lanarkshire.
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